
GTA Meeting of 2020-03-02 

 

Rick convened the meeting at 6:38 

PGAA Business 

Ross:   No new items to report regarding PGAA.  Ross has sent out the letter regarding the NAIT glazing 
school to glazing companies in Northern Alberta, Saskatchewan and NE British Columbia. 

NAIT Apprentice report 

Clint:  1st year class is now in session and this is the last class for this term, there will be one class of each 

year next term.  A class of (20) first year students is proving to be a handful for Clint.  The students have 

a barrage of questions each day before Clint can begin class.  There is not enough equipment in the shop 

area for this large of class. 

P.A.C. 

Kirk:  No report this month. 

SKILLS 

Regan:  Regan distributed sign-up sheets for Skills booth volunteers to each table.  Vacant spots will be 

filled in through phone or email campaign in the next few weeks.  We are hoping that the photos and 

videos from the NAIT students will be available for us to loop on the TV during Skills. 

Golf 

GTA Golf Tournament will be at Sandpiper, May 30.  Darren at All Reach Glass is in the process of setting 

up Eventbrite for registration.  Emailed invite should be out soon. 

Guest Presentation 

Rick introduced Gord King of Careers the Next Generation to speak about their various programs and 

initiatives, focusing on the Registered Apprenticeship Program 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:44 

 


